
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

17th October 2023 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

Year 7 Settling In Event 

On Thursday 26th October 2023 we are holding a Year 7 settling in event. This 
will take place remotely between 8:30am and 15:00pm. This event will give you 
the opportunity to discuss your child’s progress with their form tutor, as well as 
raise any early concerns you or your child may have. 

A link will be sent to you via School Cloud on Tuesday 17th October. Here you can 
log in and book your virtual meeting slot with your child’s form tutor. Each 
appointment slot will be 5 minutes in duration. 

As Student Manager for Year 7, I will be making appointments with some parents 
for a face-to-face meeting with myself rather than with your child’s form tutor. I 
will contact you directly should this apply to you.  

I hope as many of you as possible can attend a virtual meeting on Thursday 26th 
October with the Year 7 form tutors. 

 

Kind regards, 

 

 

Miss A Nurse 
Student Manager - Year 7 
 


